
I am vehemently opposed to this bill. Voting is a privilege and should be treated as such. A conscientious voter should be able to 
complete the very simple registration 30 days before the vote. It gives them time to receive their voter pamphlets  to do the research 
needed to be an educated voter. There is no reason this can’t be continued. 
Same day registration simply opens the door to fraudulent voting by allowing people to have their votes “bought” by those with an 
agenda.  It makes the entire process more difficult. It makes the job of keeping accurate voting rolls harder as well. 
There is absolutely no reason to allow same day registration in our state. 


